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To pay by check, please remit payment to: 

Southern Association of Colleges with Associate Degrees (SACAD)  

Attn: Dr. George D. Edwards, Executive Secretary/Treasurer 

P. O. Box 942 

Verona, VA  24482 

(606) 424-8867 

 

To pay by credit card: 

Please go the sacad.org website and click on the link on the front page to Purchase your 

2023 SACAD Annual Luncheon ticket and then follow the instructions for paying via 

credit card through PayPal.  Please note you do not have to be a PayPal member to use 

your credit card to “Checkout as Guest.” 

 

 

Please duplicate as necessary. 

 

Membership Year: July 1, 2024-June 30, 2025 
________________________________________________ 

Invoice for Luncheon Ticket to Annual 

Meeting                 $40.00 
Federal I.D. 63-0711034 

 

The Southern Association of Colleges with Associate Degrees has provided a 

forum for two-year institutions in the region served by the Southern Association of 

Colleges and Schools for over thirty years. The Association publishes a newsletter 

and occasional papers throughout the academic year. During the annual meeting of 

SACS, the Association presents a well-received luncheon featuring excellent 

keynote speakers discussing current issues facing associate degree granting 

institutions. CEO’s, deans, Board members and others attend each year. The 

Association also encourages idea exchanges, networking, and professional 

development.  Please visit the SACAD website for additional information. 

www.sacad.org.     

 

 

http://www.sacad.org/

